
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 

BUDGET ESTIMATES HEARING: 29 MAY 2008 

IMMIGRATION AND CITIZENSHIP PORTFOLIO 

(75) Output 2.4:  Promoting the Benefits of a United and Diverse Society 

Senator Barnett (L&CA 49) asked: 
In relation to the Living in Harmony Program review, have you appointed any 
consultants?  If so, can you advise the committee? 

Answer: 

No.  This is an administrative review being undertaken by the Department to look at 
renewed strategies for the program’s communications, branding and funding 
approach.   
 
Graphic design agencies have been engaged to provide the Department with 
creative design concepts for the rebranding and repositioning of the program. 
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